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President’s Message

SAINT MARY'S
UN[VERSITY SINCE 1802

One University. One World. Yours.

Dear Graduates of the Class of 2009,

Congratulations! You can be very proud of your success. As you move on to the next stage of your career, | am
sure that the time you have spent at Saint Mary’s University has provided a strong foundation for the future.

While intellectual life is at the heart of what we are about as a university, we have never felt that our mission
stopped there. A Santamarian is someone who, in addition to her/his classroom and laboratory learning, has
acquired communication, leadership, and cross-cultural skills; and also has developed a sensitivity to the local,
national and global competitive agendas.

| hope you will return to the book many times in later years to relive your memories of Saint Mary’s—your
professors, your friends, and the events which took place on campus, particularly in your final year. This past
year has seen the completion of the Science Building renewal project and the start of the new Atrium building
linking the Science, Library and Burke Buildings. For next year we are renovating the McNally Building and
more campus renovations are planned for the future.

| hope, too, that you will continue to think of Saint Mary’s not only as the place at which you studied, but where
you became more of a person, in every way. So please keep in touch with your graduating colleagues and with
us. Join an Alumni chapter and be part of the 36,000+ alumni network world wide.

My colleagues and | wish you well.

Yours sincerely,

J. Colin Dodds, Ph. D.
President and Vice-Chancellor




SMUSA
President’s Message

Saint Mary’s University Students’ Association

Fellow Graduates,

Congratulations and Good Luck! After many years and hard work we finally did it! We have earned the right to
call ourselves Santamarians and to carry the Maroon and White proudly wherever we go. Along with our
respective degrees we leave Saint Mary’s with amazing memories, long lasting friendships, and the knowledge
and security that regardless of the adversity that we face we now belong to a large family of proud and
accomplished huskies.

Whether you are picking up this book for the first time, have stumbled upon it while moving to your next
adventure or just thought you would try and remind yourself of what Saint Mary’s was like many years from now
| am sure the pages and their contents will make you smile, laugh, and sometimes cringe. | can only hope that
you find this book as a source of inspiration, a sense of nostalgia, and at times a random walk into the years of
our youth. If not for us perhaps for those who will follow in our steps, so that they may see who we once were.

The spirit and fellowship that you will find from cover to cover of this book continues to fill the halls of the
academic buildings and the greens of the quad. It has made Saint Mary’s a truly inspirational and memorable
environment for us to grow during our studies. These sentiments should remain throughout our lives and be
shared with all others that cross our paths.

Remember wherever you go, whatever you do, whomever you become Saint Mary’s will remain a part of you.
Congratulations again and best of luck with whatever life decides to throw your way.

Sincerely,

Chris MacDougall
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